
PBIS Expectations

R- Respect

O- Ownership

A- Act Safe

R- Responsible

"Through SEL and PBIS, we teach not only academic skills but also

essential life skills, preparing students for success in school and

beyond."

Dear Parents,

Welcome back! I hope you and your family had a restful and joyful

winter break. We are excited to kick off the new year and continue

our journey of learning and growth. As we settle back into our

routine, please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or

concerns.

Looking forward to a wonderful second half of the school year with your child!

Warm regards,

Mrs. Rivera

Principal



School Assembly

The next School Assembly will be on February 6th.

MATH Night

We will soon inform you when the math night will take place. We

hope the weather improves soon so we can send you the date of

this long-awaited activity.

No- School

There will be no classes on Monday, January 20. We commemorate Martin Luther King Jr. Day.



GRPS Expo

When: January 29th from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm in GRPS University.

Arrival

- Starts at 8:00 a.m.

- Make sure scholars are not dropped before 8:00 a.m. as there is no supervision until 8:00 a.m.

- General Ed scholars enter via door E.

- Special Ed scholars enter via door C.

- Pre-school scholars enter via door B.

Dismissal

- Starts at 3:28 p.m.

- Parents picking up students must stay in their vehicles until their child/children are directed to

exit through door E.

- Please wait outside door A until scholars exit for walkers.

- Please ensure that students are picked up on time for dismissal. The main office should not hold

scholars after dismissal time (3:28 p.m.)

Parent Concerns

- Please inform the main office if you have any concerns about your child/children.

- Please do not confront another child/children who are not yours, as it sends the wrong message

to the students.

- The safety of all children is our responsibility.



Play and Learn GRCC



Play and Learn GRCC hosts Play and Learn groups throughout

Grand Rapids at a number of community organizations – all held

during different days and times. If you are a parent or caregiver of a

child birth to 5 years old, join us for this free, weekly, 90-minute

program to learn about child development, early reading strategies

and positive discipline. While you play with your children, you’ll get

great ideas of things you can do to prepare them for success. The

curriculum for the Play & Learn Groups is aligned with Michigan

Department of Education expectations for kindergarten readiness.

Receive free a book when you attend!

Play and Learn GRCC is working with a number of community partners to continue to strengthen

the relationships between children, their families and caregivers, and their schools in order to

make the transition into Kindergarten as smooth, comfortable, and successful as possible.

Questions?

Email: PAL@grcc.edu or call the Community Liaison at (616) 234-2410.

Mrs. Mateo (Main Office): 616-819-2505

Mrs. Rivera (Principal): 616-819-1649

Mr. James (Dean of Students) 616-819-7759

School Fax: 616-819-2502

Mr. Ryan (Nurse): 616-819-6424

Mr. Kraal (Health Aide): 616-819-1699

Ms. Birdsall (MDHHS): 616-819-3834

Ms. Collins (KSSN): 616-819-2585

Security: 616-819-2100

District Offices: 616-819-2000
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